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<International Occupational Health Training Course was held for Vibharam Group Hospitals, Thailand> 
 
UOEH held an International Occupational Health Training Course for 3 physicians and 2 nurses of Vibhram Group 
Hospitals, Thailand from February 13 to 22. This training course was implemented based on MOU between 
Vibharam Group Hospitals and UOEH to acquire the knowledge about occupational health services in Japan so the 
trainees can apply them in their practice in Thailand for better occupational health service.  
 
The course participants received lectures on health checkup, roles of occupational physicians, mental health, 
occupational health of aging workers and assessment methods of work environment as well as most recent research 
on occupational medicine from UOEH faculty members. In addition to the lectures, the participants visited local 
factories and health checkup facilities and received opportunities to get insights from the occupational physicians. 
The training course was successful, and the course will enable participants to improve their practice of occupational 
health in Thailand. At last, we would like to extend our gratitude to all the staffs of visited sites and university for 
their dedicated cooperation. 
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